EXIRA CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING
108 E WASHINGTON ST. – CITY HALL
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 1, 2022
5:00 PM

The Exira City Council met for a special meeting in city hall on Wednesday, June 1. Present were Mayor Mike Huegerich, city clerk Lexi Christensen, Council members Mark Paulsen, Doreen Schrader, Clark Borkowski, and Dwight Jessen; Nathan Wahlert was absent.
Mayor Huegerich called the meeting to order at 5:02 PM.
A motion made by Jessen, second by Schrader, to approve the agenda. All voted aye, motion passed.
The City Council reviewed the revised contract with Blacktop Services. Due to a measurement error on Knutsen Street, the total amount for street maintenance is $107,260.70 instead of $78,914.00 stated in the original contract. The Council discussed using $28,346.70 out of Local Option Sales Tax fund to cover the extra expense.
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Jessen, to approve the revised street maintenance contract with Blacktop Services in the amount of $107,260.70 and using Local Option Sales Tax monies to cover the $28,346.70 in extra expenses. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Jessen, second by Borkowski, to adjourn at 5:20 PM.

Mike Huegerich, Mayor							Lexi Christensen, City Clerk
